## Edwards, Michelle

From:

Steve Bedwell [sjbedbug@yahoo.com]

Sent: To: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 10:22 PM

City Council

Subject:

\*Ext!\* Fwd: Brittlebank Park pickleball improvements

FILED

FEB 2 1 2019

CITY CLERK

\*\*External Email - Think Before You Click\*\*

- Helpdesk

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Steve Bedwell <<u>sjbedbug@yahoo.com</u>> Date: February 20, 2019 at 10:17:00 PM EST

To: mayor@terrehaute.in.gov

Subject: Brittlebank Park pickleball improvements

Pickleball players have for the last 10 years, paid for more improvements at Brittlebank Park than ANY OTHER group that uses this space. Pickleball players account for the largest number of people using this park, around 250 - 275 per week. No other group or activity has done more for Brittlebank Park or to promote the park than Pickleball players! This park has such GREAT potential to become one of the very BEST outdoor TOURNAMENT Venus in the State, bringing in 300-400 players for a 3 day event 2 or 3 times per year! Please give the Pickleball community the support that we have EARNED with our work and money. Help us build this park into a major asset for the city and the community!

THANK YOU! STEVE BEDWELL